
From:
Sent: Tuesday, 15 June 2021 8:54 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: Submission to the Health Committee

Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

I see this as being a Licence to kill. One thing we are told not to do is kill. There is an urgent need for 
increased Palliative care. I urge all Ministers to think carefully on their decision because one day they will 
have to answer for it! 

Sincerely,  
Suzanne Pfister 
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